
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greetings! 
 
It is a pleasure to welcome you to the Master of Science for Teachers (MST) – Visual Arts-All 
Grades, art education program! On behalf of the graduate faculty, we are delighted that you will 
be joining our program and look forward to working with you. 
 
I know everyone is anticipating fall orientation and class information. We will have those details 
shortly and will send a follow-up email to you soon! We also encourage you to watch for 
information at www.rit.edu.  
 
Fall course schedules –  
Student Services will be registering you into your fall classes. You do not need to register yourself.  
Schedules will be available later this summer in the Student Information System (SIS), 
https://www.rit.edu/infocenter/.   
 
The following five course are required:  

• Child Development in Art 

• Inclusive Art Education: Teaching Students with Disabilities in the K-12 Art Classroom 

• Multicultural Issues in Art Education 

• Methods in Teaching and Learning 

• Methods II: Studio Thinking 
 
You have one open studio elective in fall, and can choose a course from the following web link.  
Feel free to contact me if you would like some advice on your elective choice. Please send 
Kristie.Gross@rit.edu your top three choices from the list, no later than June 19, 2020:  
 
https://inside.cad.rit.edu/current-students/academic-information/student-info/ 
 
Expect to receive some tips and hints to get ready, including a suggested reading list, in the near 
future. Should you have any questions, please contact me at larfaa@rit.edu, or on my cell at (585) 
734-3460. If you have scheduling questions, contact Associate Director of Student Services, 
Kristie.Gross@rit.edu, who will be doing your fall registration and serve as your academic advisor.  
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
Lauren Ramich MST, MFA 
Graduate Director  
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